

Wednesday, 22<sup>nd</sup> December 2021

**Diocesan Synod** 

President: The Lord Bishop of Manchester Secretary: Helen Platts

To: Clergy Members of the Diocesan Synod from Manchester Archdeaconry

Dear Colleague,

## Election of 1 Clergy Member to the Bishop's Council By the House of Clergy of Diocesan Synod in Manchester Archdeaconry

## **RESULT OF ELECTION**

| Candidates' names       | Number of Votes |
|-------------------------|-----------------|
| The Revd Paul Hutchins  | 3               |
| The Revd Andrew Wickens | 4               |

I therefore declare that **The Revd Andrew Wickens** has been elected to serve on the Bishop's Council and Standing Committee of the Diocesan Synod from 1<sup>st</sup> January 2022 until 31<sup>st</sup> December 2024.

Yours Sincerely,

The Reverend Alan J. Simpson

DMPC & DAC Secretary and Diocesan Governance Manager, on behalf of the Presiding Officer, Helen Platts.